
Wild Worship 
 

Four Outdoor Walks with Worship marking the turning of the seasons – organised 
by the local Methodist churches  - open to all. 

 

Autumn: Friday 29th September 2023 
 

The Idea: This short walk along the Afon Wygyr to the sea, will be led by John Hay 
and Nick Sissons.  There will be moments of prayerful reflection focusing on the 
environment and climate change using material from the Season of Creation whose 
theme is God’s River of Justice & Peace. 
 

Meeting time: 10.00am  Depart: promptly at 10.15am  Finish: around 12.15pm  
 

Departure Location:   We will assemble in the parking area outside Cemaes Football 
ground LL67 0LB.  Turn down the lane off Ffordd Y Felin past Ysgol Gynradd Cemaes 
and carry straight on for about 50m.  Park in the large open area by the football pitch. 
 

Walking distance: This gentle walk is just over a mile in total.  There is an option for 
any who wish to extend the walk by another mile and a half as described below.  
 

Walking time: With pauses for reflection the walk will last no more than 2 hours 
 

Terrain: Two grass fields then firm flat tracks or concrete paths.  No road sections or 
high steps.  If it has rained there will be lots of deep wet grass to walk through.  The 
fields have dips that can be hard to spot so a walking pole would be advisable.  
 

Kit: Good footwear with ankle support and full length trousers.  
 

For those less mobile: Anyone not wishing to do the walk could meet us at Maes 
Parcio Traeth Mawr (Big Beach Car Park, Cemaes) for the final reflection by the Time 
& Tide Bell at around 11.00.  There is a parking fee of £4. 
 

Afterwards: People can choose to walk straight back along the paths/fields to the 
cars or go for a coffee in the High Street and return by the roads.  For those who wish 
a longer walk, after a quick coffee at the beach café Nick is happy to continue to 
Eglwys LLandbadrig along the coastal path (30 mins) or by the country lanes (20 

mins).  
 
    He will then lead a short prayer time in the church 
before            
   we return.  Any people wishing to join us in the church  

    around 12.00 could park outside in the free church car park.   


